
Target Talk – OCTOBER 2020 

 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING TO BE HELD OCTOBER 12TH – 7PM 
NOMINATIONS FOR BOARD TO BE ANNOUNCED. VOTING AND 
NOMINATIONS FROM THE FLOOR TO BE HELD NOVEMBER 9TH. 
PLEASE CONTACT US IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE PUT ON THE 
AGENDA. 
 
REMINDER TO PLEASE PICK UP YOUR .22 BRASS AND PLACE IN THE 
BRASS BUCKET – DO NOT LEAVE IT ON THE RANGE.  
 
WE ASK THAT YOU CONTINUE TO FOLLOW THE SUGGESTED COVID-19 GUIDELINES WHEN VISITING THE RANGE. 
STAY SAFE AND HEALTHY! 
 
 
 
 
Mother Lode Gun Club 
PO BOX 1759 
Jamestown, California 95327 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maintenance Schedule 
 
Wednesday, October 7th  8 AM – 12 PM.   
 
ALL of our ranges will be shut down so that 
monthly maintenance work can be done on 
the grounds. Signs will be posted at range 
gate. Please let us know if there is anything 
that needs attention. 

NOMINATION TIME! 
If you would like to be nominated for 
a position on the  Board of Directors;  
please send a letter of interest to the 
Nominating Committee by email at 
mlgcpresidents@outlook.com or by 
mail to PO Box 1759, Jamestown CA 
95327 by OCTOBER 1st, 2020. 
 

All positions open… 

MOTHER LODE 
GUN CLUB 

 
Established 1939 

https://motherlodegunclub.com 

2020 Board of Directors 
      (209) 288-2419 
 
President:  Stephanie Miller 
Vice-President: Jim Christensen 
Secretary:  Elaine Wolfgang 
Treasurer:  Yvonne Collins 
Members-At-Large: 

Klayton Powell 
Dale Mattier 

Security: Dave Clevenger 
Membership: 

Ron Proctor 
Dave Clevenger 

Webmaster:  Rickee Hill 
Maintenance:  Don Farmer 
 
mlgcpresidents@outlook.cm 



 


